
REJECT SUBMISSION FOR BID NO. 23-
39, CHAPARRAL PUMP STATION 
PROJECT
September 5, 2023RS-23-137



Background and Findings
 The 2019 Water and Wastewater Master Plan includes project 

4W – construction of an 8 MGD pump station at the site of the 
Chaparral Elevated Storage Tank (EST), that will pump water 
from the Chaparral EST into the water distribution system in the 
Upper Pressure Plane – western half of the City.  

 Bid 23-39, Chaparral Pump Station Project was advertised for 
bid on July 2 and July 9, 2023. 

 On August 3, 2023, one bid was received in response to Bid No. 
23-39 from SSP Industries, LP in the amount of $8,434,743.

 Freese & Nichols, Inc recommends not awarding this contract due 
to significant difference from original estimate of $4,560,000. 
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Alternatives
3

 Authorize the rejection of Bid 23-39, Chaparral Pump Station 
Project.

 Do not authorize the rejection of Bid No. 23-39, Chaparral 
Pump Station Project.



Recommendation

 City Council authorize the rejection of Bid No. 23-39, 
Chaparral Pump Station Project. 
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